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16th June 2025 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Year 6 - Leavers Disco  

The Year 6 leavers disco will be on Wednesday 16th July, here at Colmers Farm in the upper hall, 

from 4:30pm until 6pm.  

 

There will be a professional DJ, a photobooth for the children to take as many photos as they like 

with their friends and sweets for the children to enjoy.  

 

The cost is £2 per ticket and can be paid for via Arbor or via debit/credit card at the main school 

office.  

 

We think this will be a fantastic end of year event for our Year 6 children.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mr Williams 

Headteacher  


